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Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Mr. D. M. Smith
Senior Vice President-Nuclear
PECO Energy
Nuclear Group Headquarters
Correspondence Control Desk
P. O. Ik)x 195
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-0195

Dear Mr. Smith:

SUBJECT: COMBINED INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-277/94-11 AND 50-278/94-11

This letter transmits the report of the announced safety inspection conducted by Ms. L. Kay
of this office and Mr. J. Hanek, an NRC contractor, for the period of June 13-17,1994, at
the Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station located in Delta, Pennsylvania. The inspector
discussed the inspection findings with members of your staff on June 17, 1994.

The purpose of this inspection was to review the acceptability of actions taken by PECO, at
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, in response to NRC Bulletin 90-01, Supplernent 1,
" Loss of Fill-Oil in Transmitters Manufactured by Rosemount."

The reliable operation of Rosemount transmitters is important to public health and safety ,

because these transmitters are used to sense critical plant parameters used to initiate the
reactor protection system and emergency core cooling systems. Areas examined are
described in the NRC inspection report enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of document reviews, personnel interviews and plant walkdorms.

The inspectors determined that your actions taken were appropriate and Peach Bottom had
implemented an effective surveillance program to ensure that installed Rosemount
transmitters remain highly reliable. Trending programs, particularly the calibration data
trending, provided useful data for predicting the presence of fill-oil loss.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. No reply to this letter is required.
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Mr. D. M. Smith 2 JUI. 8 1994

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this letter and
its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely, ,

i

berhd si;;z.s m

j ,Y. b d r '/ d A; L'

James Trapp, Acting Chief
Electrical Section
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-277/94-11
and 50-278/94-11 w/ Attachment I

'

cc w/ encl:
J. Doering, Chairman, Nuclear Review Board

iG. Rainey, Vice President, Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station
W. H. Smith, Vice President, Nuclear Services Department t

D. Fetters, General Manager, Nuclear Engineering Division
C. Schaefer, External Operations - Nuclear, Delmarva Power & Light Co. ;
G. Edwards, Plant Manager, Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station :

A. J. Wasong, Manager, Experience Assessment i

G. A. Hunger, Jr., Manager, Licensing Section
J. W. Durham, Sr., Senior Vice President and General Counsel
J. A. Isabella, Director, Generation Projects Department,

Atlantic Electric
B. W. Gorman, Manager, External Affairs i

R. McLean, Power Plant Siting, Nuclear Evaluations
'

D. Poulsen, Secretary of Harford County Council
R. Ochs, Maryland Safe Energy Coalition
J. H. Walter, Chief Engineer, Public Service Commission of Maryland
Public Document Room (PDR)
local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
K. Abraham, PAO (2)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
TMI - Alert (TMIA)
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Mr. D. M. Smith 3 JUL 8 1994

bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
J. Wiggins, DRS
K. Gallagher, DRP
DRS File (2)

bec w/ encl: (Via E-Mail)
W. Dean, OEDO
S. Dembek, NRR
C. Miller, PDI-2, NRR
M. Shannon, ILPB
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